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On Sunday, June 17, at 6:15 p.m., the Sioux County Sheriff's Office investigated a motor vehicle accident that
occurred on Highway 60, one mile south of Hospers, IA.

Becky Admire, age 59, of Sergeant Bluff, IA, was driving a 2013 Buick LaCrosse southbound on Highway 60
when she struck a deer on the roadway.

No injuries were reported.

The Buick sustained approximately $2,500 in damage.



